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ABOR President Submits Response to Letter from Attorney General  
 

(Phoenix, Ariz.) – Arizona Board of Regents President Eileen Klein today submitted a response letter to 
the July 20th letter from the Office of the Arizona Attorney General requesting information regarding 
State v. MCCCD and the Arizona Board of Regents’ decision to not immediately eliminate in-state tuition 
to Arizona students with DACA status until appellate proceedings have concluded. A link to the Dec. 9, 
2016 “open letter” to newly-elected President Trump which is referenced in President Klein’s response 
letter can be found here. President Klein’s response letter also includes a timeline of facts related to the 
board’s action, which can be separately found here. 
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Contact : Sarah Harper, 602-229-2542, 602-402-1341 Sarah.K.Harper@azregents.edu 
 Julie Newberg, 602-2292534, 602-686-1803, Julie.Newberg@azregents.edu 
  
 

 

August 10, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

http://www.azregents.edu/
https://public.azregents.edu/News%20Clips%20Docs/1-%20M.%20Bailey%20Response%20Ltr%20-%2008.10.17.pdf
https://public.azregents.edu/News%20Clips%20Docs/Letter%20from%20Michael%20Bailey%20to%20Eileen%20Klein%207-20-17.pdf
https://www.azregents.edu/sites/default/files/news-releases/ABOR%20Addresses%20Issues%20of%20DACA%20Students%20in%20Letter%20to%20President-elect%20Trump%20v4.pdf
https://public.azregents.edu/News%20Clips%20Docs/Facts%20and%20timeline%20regarding%20board's%20actions%2008.10.17.pdf
mailto:Sarah.K.Harper@azregents.edu

